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Sent Via Certified Mail/Return Receipt
July 17,2012

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk
City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St., 2™ Floor
P.O. Box 8647

Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Re: Michigan Uniform Video Service Local Franchise Agreement
Dear Ms. Beaudry:

In accordance with the instructions set forth by the Michigan Public Service Commission in its
provision of the Uniform Video Service Local Franchise Agreement, enclosed please find a
completed Uniform Video Service Local Franchise Agreement along with the necessary
Attachment 1 thereto filed on behalf of Comcast of the South, Inc. Kindly return the executed
copy of the Agreement to me in the self addressed stamped envelope.

If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 734-254-1888 or Leslie Brogan, Senior
Director of Government Affairs, at 517-334-5890. We look forward to continuing to be the
company that your residents look to first for the communication products and services that
connect them to what’s important in their lives.

Sincerely,

et
Frederick G. Eaton

Senior Government Affairs Manager
Comcast, Michigan Region

41112 Concept Dr.

Plymouth, MI 48170

Enclosure

Cc: Leslie A. Brogan, Comcast



